PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF MITCHELL COUNTY, IOWA
Wednesday, September 4, 2013

The Board of Supervisors convened at 1:30 p.m. with Voaklander and Walk present. Also present were County
Attorney Mark Walk, John Kasel, Penney Morse, Betty McCarthy, Algie and Kay Slindee, Jerry Fisk, Larry Hemann and
Mary Dunea. Motion by Voaklander, second by Walk to approve the agenda. All voted aye.

County Attorney Mark Walk presented a draft notice for a public hearing to borrow up to $7,200,000 for demolition
and construction of a new courthouse. The public hearing will be held September 17, 2013 at 9:30 a.m. in the Board room
of the Mitchell County Supervisors. Motion by Walk, second by Voaklander to direct the County Auditor to place the notice
in the legal section of the County’s official newspapers. Roll call vote: all ayes.

Meeting adjourned at 1:34 p.m.

Lowell Tesch - Mitchell County Auditor Stan Walk — Chair Board of Supervisors



